
TOWN OF BLEECKER 
REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING 

JANUARY 22, 2025 
 

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 
Councilman Becker:  Present 
Councilman Croucher:  Present 
Supervisor Howard:  Present 
Councilman Bartholomew:  Present 
Councilman Smith:  Present 
Also in attendance were Wayne Hutchins and Kathy Henry. 
 
Councilman Becker made a motion to accept the minutes from the last meeting.  It was 
seconded by Councilman Smith and approved;  In Favor: 5  Opposed: 0 
 
Clerk Report: 
 The Town took in $128 in December: $80 in Transfer Station Permits and $48 in Building 
Permits.  It was all given to the Supervisor. 
 
Code Enforcement: 
  John Furlong reported 2 inspections, 1 new permit for a garage and 1 Demolition Permit.  He 
also completed 1 hour of in-service training. 
 
Dog Control: 
  Pat Ashbey reported one dog found and returned to owner. 
 
Supervisor Howard went over the Profit and Loss report with Councilman Bartholomew to 
explain where the numbers come from. 
 

RESOLUTION #19-25 
Authorization to Pay General and Highway Fund Bills 

 
Councilman Smith offered the following Resolution and asked for its’ approval: 
 
Resolved; the Bleecker town Board has hereby audited and approved for payment General Fund 
bills #V-1 through #V-16 ( including #V-160 from last year) for a total of $15,741.19 and Highway 
Fund bills #V-1 through #V-9 ( including #V-164 from last year) for a total of 14,313.92. 
 
It was seconded by Councilman Croucher and approved;  In Favor: 5   Opposed: 0 
Councilman Becker:  Yes 
Councilman Croucher:  yes 
Supervisor Howard:  yes 
Councilman Bartholomew:  yes 
Councilman Smith:  yes 



Councilman Becker made a motion to adjourn.  It was seconded by Councilman Smith and 
approved;  In Favor: 5   Opposed: 0 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:17 
Recorded and submitted by Toni Johnson, Town Clerk 


